
Dear colleagues,
For those of you who missed the last lunch, here are some of the brilliant ideas generated by the fast food produced in our 7th arrondissement carry-out joints that somehow made it past the security guard without spilling all over while one hand pulled out the ID card and the other unzipped the bags. Fortunately the guard was pleasant that day and opened the door. It’s only noon and we’re exhausted. 
But, we made a pleasant discovery that day. We realized that more co-teaching is happening at AUP outside of the FB structure than any of us realized. We talked about co-teaching models at AUP and at other universities where colleagues have taught or studied. In preparation for workshops in the spring that could lead to some new and exciting co-teaching initiatives at AUP, Elena has kindly offered to do some research for us. More information will follow soon.
And as a reminder, the next TLC lunch will be held in G-102 at noon on Tues. Oct. 25. Hang on to your bags! 
Speaking of brilliant ideas generated by food, Christy Shields shares some brilliant moments with us from research she does with her students on (or should we say while!) cheese tasting. A nice example of how to integrate students into your research, thanks Christy!
http://savageminds.org/2016/09/05/eating-with-strangers-bringing-an-anthropological-perspective-to-the-table/
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Have a good week,

Rebekah
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